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L35 Series Lighting Relay Panel Retired 
 
August 19, 2008 - (Atlanta, GA) 
 
Dear Lumisys Partner, 
 
After eight flourishing years of service the L35 Series is being retired. Effective today, the L35 Series is only 
available while supplies last. To help those that desire some of the remaining L35 Series product, Lumisys is 
offering a one-time opportunity.  
 
If you have any interest in obtaining some of the remaining L35 Series products, please contact your Lumisys 
representative to make your reservation. All inquiries will be handled on a first come first serve basis. To qualify, 
shipment of all products must occur prior to December 1, 2008.  
 
Existing Owners rest assured that Lumisys is still here to support you throughout the warranty period and beyond. 
The L35 Series was the spring board for many of the advances now offered inside products powered by Lumisys 
technology. This approach helps Lumisys maintain a higher level of legacy support than most of our competitors. 
Again, we have taken your building life cycle into account. Our new controller platform, called the Lx5, was 
specifically designed and manufactured to be backwards compatible with the L35 Series. In fact, the backwards 
capability enables you to upgrade your existing L35 Series to BACnet using the new Lumisys BACnet Upgrade Kit 
(BUG). For more information on BUG, please visit our web site or contact your Lumisys provider. 
 
We hope that you will consider Lumisys Technology on your next project. 
 
Best Regards, 
Ronald J. Poskevich 
General Manager 
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